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Date: 14.1.2025 
 
 

To: Faculty Members, Graduate Students, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 
From: Prof. Daniella Raveh, Dean, Faculty of Aerospace Engineering 
 
 

Prize in Memory of Dvorah and Professor Emeritus Joseph Shinar –  
Call for Nominations for 2025 

 
 
 
The annual prize in memory of Dvorah and Prof. Emeritus Joseph Shinar will be awarded to a 
graduate student in the Faculty of Aerospace Engineering who has demonstrated excellence 
during the past academic year. 

Preference will be given to a student whose research focuses on the topic of guidance, with 
second priority given to the field of control. The nomination proposal should include a letter of 
recommendation from the student’s supervisor, CV and relevant publications. 

Prize amount: ILS 15,000. 

Please submit candidate nominations to the Dean’s Office by March 13, 2025. 

The prize will be granted at a faculty ceremony for outstanding students, attended by 
representatives of the family, to be held on May 8, 2025. 
 

 
 
 

Best regards, 

 
Prof. Daniella Raveh 

 
 


